TODD COUNTY BAND BOOSTERS

PO BOX 24 & ELKTON, KY 42220



Proposal:

02/20/2009

New Jackets for The Todd County Marching Rebels.

To: Todd County Board of Education

The Todd county Marching Rebels are in need of new uniforms. We all know that this is not cheap:

It has been 10 years since the band has had new uniforms.

We have been checking into this over the past two years and have found that it will cost over \$12,000 to replace our now weathered and worn uniforms.

This year we checked into replacing the sashes, which would cost over \$40 each, times 50 jackets, would still be over \$2000, and we would still have to sew on snaps to the worn jackets. This year alone we repaired jackets on the fly at three different competitions.

We as band boosters did see this coming, and was starting to set aside money for this project, but because of our band director being replaced three times over the past four years, and losing are big fund raiser the past two years, it has made this goal unreachable for 2009-2010 school year without outside help.

We have found a supplier that would make us new washable designer jackets at the cost of \$100 each.

We have 50 bibs that are still in good shape, and with 50 new jackets at the cost of \$5000, we will be able to give The Marching Rebels a whole new look. These students have given their all, even with the tough issues they have faced the past few years. They have made it to the State Simi finals three years out of four.

I think the Todd County Board of Education would agree a new look would give our upcoming students something to be proud of. The Marching Rebel Band is made up of both High school and middle school students.

We're asking the Board if they could support our goal. We're not asking for all the money but any donations would be helpful.

We have about \$2,000 right now to go towards this project. If the Board of Education would support even ½ the cost. The Todd County Marching Rebels will have a whole new look starting next year. The band and the band boosters will raise the rest of the money to make this a reality.

Thank You:

Band Booster President John R Posey